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14th April 1942.

S.

Dear S8ir,

With reference to the entry in thé Special Reasons
List regarding the renewal of the Screwshaft of the Motorship
WOART PITENO" I think it well to inform you that I aj wew
advised by the Society Surveyor at Aruba that no information
regarding this matter can be obtained as the vessel 1s now
owned by the United States Army.

I shall be much obliged if you will kindly look into
the case &f this vessel and furnish me in due courg with
definite information as to the present ownership.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Wm. Bennett, Esqe.,
New York.
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